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Last week in Year 3:
We have started reading the Iron Man and 
can’t wait to find out what happens next.  In 
addition, we have been learning about the 
features of a newspaper report and have 
been looking at the children’s newspaper: 
First News.

This week we will be working on telling the 
time. Please take any opportunity you have 
at home to practise this. 



Last week in Nursery:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 4  with 99% and 
Class 10 with 97%. Our whole school target is 97%.

We read the story ‘Whatever Next’ and used our subitising skills to observe groupings 
of stars in the story. The children built their own spaceships using loose parts outside 
and counted backwards ready to launch off on their adventures! We became 
scientists for a day, experimenting making fizzy stars and going on a moon rock hunt 
in the garden. The children investigated new techniques, painting with acrylic paint 
and sprinkling with grated crayons to create artwork based on Van Gogh’s Starry 
Night. They looked fabulous when melted in the oven!



PE/Sports news:

Last week, it was hula hooping week. 
All children had a go at hula hooping 
several times throughout the week 
with a focus on determination and 
self-belief. 

It was great to see so many children 
wanting to do it at every opportunity. 

We even had a competition during 
the KS2 achievement assembly with 
a representative from each class 
taking part. 



PE/Sports news:

On Wednesday last week, it was International 
Women's Day. To celebrate this, The FA created 
England's 'Biggest Ever Football Session' as part of the 
#LetGirlsPlay campaign.

Over 285,000 girls took part in this across the country 
with Cavalry contributing 82 to this total with the 
support from Matthew Foy from 'Football Fun Factory'.

It was an afternoon enjoyed by all those who took part 
in what was a very cold and snowy afternoon. 

Well done girls!



Dates for your calendar:

Friday 17th March - Comic Relief - Wear something to make someone smile 🙂 and 
bring in a donation!
20th to 24th March - Year 5 residential visit to Wales
Monday 20th March - Year 1 visit to Ely Toy Museum
Thursday 23rd March - Year 5 day trip to Mountfitchet Castle for those not 
involved in the residential visit.
Thursday 30th March - family bingo evening led by the PTFA
Friday 31st March - last day of Spring term
All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please 
remember that holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very 
exceptional circumstances and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses 
school.


